
www.familienchance-freiburg.de    

 
 

    Station: Rumpelhausen 

Bildungsguide „Familienchance - Freiburg“ 

Sprache: Englisch 

 
Hello, 

you are here in front of the Adventure Playground Rumpelhausen! If the gate is open, feel free 

to come in! We have open afternoons on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 4 p.m. until 

6 p.m. But anyways the general rule is: If there is somebody at the playground, then other 

visitors can use the playground, as well. We have several tree houses for small and big kids, 

a slide, a sandbox, a ropeway, a mud kitchen, a foosball table für bigger kids in the higher tree 

house, a patch, a clay stove for pizza and many more.  

 

Rumpelhausen is run by an association. We are happy about everyone who wants to become 

a member and help maintain the place. We always need dilligent hands, in order to renew and 

paint the tree houses, to plant and harvest vegetables, and whatever else is pending. We meet 

once a month for our Saturday association day, we potter around together and take care of 

everything that needs to be done, at the same time we harvest and eat together, we grill at the 

fireplace, we make bread on a stick on the glow or pizza in the clay stove. Not only the kids 

are having fun, but also the adults. We have lots of space, so that every new parent generation 

can put into practice its own ideas. Everybody who wants to participate, can do so. 

 

Rumpelhausen came into existence 15 years ago. Some parents from Stühlinger wanted to 

create a place, out of the ground at the end of the Klara Street, where they could play with 

their children and other families and have fun. That way the fallow land turned, step by step, 

into an adventure playground. Back then, everything looked pretty deserted, there was no 

lawn, there were no tree houses and so on. Because a lot of families have pottered for many 

years, Rumpelhausen has now become a small idyll in the middle of the city. 

 

Aside from the open afternoons, there are also many events: for example, Saturdays morning 
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the Daddy Time takes place, attended by dads with their children. During summer, there is a 

two-week summer leisure time for school children. In autumn, there is the Read-Aloud-Day: 

kids can listen to fairytales, while being wrapped in blankets, drinking hot chocolate and eating 

waffels. And, of course, on December 6th Nicholas is coming, which is always a great joy for 

the children, while the parents warm up with a mulled wine around the fireplace.  

 

You are welcome to make Rumpelhausen to your own adventure playground, too! 

 

Of course, you can ask the ones who are more familiar with Rumpelhausen, what is pending.  

Whether with raking the leaves in autumn, with implementing new ideas and projects such as 

a carving and handicrafts day, with baking in our clay stove, with gardening on the patch or 

whatever you may think. The easiest way to get started is to come on a Tuesday, Thursday or 

on the first Saturday of every month to the playground and ask other parents what is pending. 

 
Englische Übersetzung: Luminița Trașcă 
 

 

Kontaktdaten: 
Aktivspielplatz im Stühlinger 
Ferdinand-Weiß-Straße 1 
79106 Freiburg 
info@rumpelhausen.de 
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